

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons Bestwood Park Drive West Rise Park Nottingham NG5 5EL

> Tel: 0115 915 3775 admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have booked an overnight residential trip for Year 4 on Tuesday 7th May and Wednesday 8th May 2024

We will be staying at the **Youth Hostel in Sherwood Forest**, where the children will be sleeping in rooms of 4 or 5. The Youth Hostel will provide all of our meals except for the first day's packed lunch, which you will need to provide (unless having a packed lunch from the kitchen). On the way to the Youth Hostel, we are going to stop at **Sherwood Pines**, where we will do a range of outdoor activities including **Go Ape** (www. goape.co.uk/locations/sherwood-pines). On the second day, we will spend our day in **Sherwood Forest** on outdoor learning task, before returning to school at 2.30pm.

We have 40 spaces available and the cost of our 2-day trip is currently £80. We have applied for some additional funding to reduce the cost of the trip and if we get are successful with this bid (in March) we will reduce the cost or refund any parents who have already paid.

If you would like your child to take part in our residential trip, please pay £10 deposit on Arbor by 31st January 2024. There will a meeting in the Spring Term, where you will find out further details and have the opportunity to ask any questions

Obviously, participation in the trip is dependent on good behaviour in school.

We hope as many children as possible will be coming with us

Mrs Sullivan/Mr Berry

















